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The Institute has been publishing the Journal of All India Institute of Speech and Hearing (JAIISH) since 1970. In an effort to make its presence globally and to attract more readers and contributors, it is decided to make several strategic changes to the journal including title change.

In this regard, the faculty, staff and students are requested to suggest a shorter name for the journal indicating the subject coverage. The suggestion may be e-mailed to lio@aiishmysore.in on  before 10th September, 2015. The selected name will be rewarded.


Director 

Copy to:
 
1. Academic Coordinator - with a request to bring to the attention of the students

2. Heads of the Departments - with a request to circulate among the faculty and staff

3. Notice Boards 

